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Feedback  

Thank you to those parents who completed last 

week’s survey about our remote learning. It was 

pleasing to see that the provision we offer was seen 

so positively and how you appreciate the hard work 

from our teachers, who are balancing teaching 

those in school and those learning at home. There 

were a number of suggestions on how to improve 

further which we will take on, including the           

addition of more ‘Morning Meets’ with the teacher. 

These are sessions purely for pupils to be taught 

and guided through the work set for that day (and 

not for chats about pets/snow/what we are having 

for tea!)    These will happen at 10.30am for      

Kingslea, Riverwood, Calder and Woodhouse and 

11.00am for Greenpark, Springwood and Lydbrook. 

Teachers will still be available for the afternoon 

meets for those who wish to attend. 

Golden Time 

The Golden-Time Get-Together 
raised quite a few laughs with 
our theme of ‘Share a smile, 
Share a joke’ and hopefully 

that will help lift all our spirits 
as we enter the last week of 

this half-term.  

As it is nearly Valentine’s Day, 
next week’s theme for Friday’s 

Golden-Time Get-Together 
is….RED! We would love you to 
dress in red for the day if you 

wish and children attending 
school may come dressed in red 
too. Can you create a list of 
objects which are red within 

your house? 

It has been Children’s Mental Health Awareness Week this week and, even though 
the focus has been on our children, I feel as adults we can learn a lot about keeping 

our minds heathy too. Classes have talked about and completed work which will 
give them strategies to cope when things get difficult or they begin to worry, includ-

ing breathing exercises, relaxation, being creative and expressing themselves. 

Talking to someone is always deemed the best thing to do when feeling low. We 
have encouraged our children to talk and know that it is a good thing even if we 

sometimes feel shy or reluctant to. There are lots of support groups available outside 
of school and I have included a range of these on the poster overleaf which are on 

offer in Calderdale. The different groups range from those aimed at our children all 
the way through to adults. I hope that, if needed, they might be useful for you. 



 


